
DATE:

30 October 2002

TO:

FROM:

LPA/P&Z CO~iSSioners

Amanda~5h1~::Senior Planner M W

Continuance of the Sanford Joint Planning AgreementRE:

Staff is recommending that the above mentioned project be continued until the
December 4, 2002, LPA/P&Z meeting in order to resolve a number of concerns
between the City of Sanford and Seminole County.
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